

Board of Directors

A big thank you to our incoming board of directors and those who continue to serve. Welcome Norma Bush to the board. Tim Trieber and Dawn Vanorski were both re-elected to the board.

Fall Garage Sale and Community Event

We will have another community Garage Sale and a community event in November this year. More details will be determined during our September Meeting.

A Year in Review

- A new basketball net has been installed at Halifax Park.
- New benches were installed at Eastham Park.
- Summer Flowers were installed at the Monument Sign.
- The Monument sign was upgraded with LED lights to improve visibility while keeping the flower box fully in bloom.
- The walking path in "Split Park" along Eastham has been updated to address drainage issues.
- Halifax Park received additional woodchips to keep the play area safe and up to code.
- Two Little Libraries were added to the Community one in Halifax Park and the other in Limestone Park.
- A Rock Climbing Wall was added to Halifax Park.
- Some block walls have been identified as needing repair and we are currently gathering bids.
- At this time we will not be removing any additional turf to replace with granite and we do plan to have grass this winter.
- We have hired Oversii to patrol the neighborhood to assist with parking violations.

